
From: Dave Todd 
Sent: 24 June 2019 12:17
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: Trig Point Revised Application
 
Morning Ailsa
 
Hope you had a nice holiday.
Further to our recent discussions ,please find attached the details for the revised drainage
layout as requested, the alterations are minimal and as such drainage levels will remain
the same.
 
With regard to the track specification, this does not change it will still be a limestone finish.
The current access road is purely a temporary access road and not the finished article.
 
I will forward the landscaping details accordingly.
 
Ailsa could you also let me know when a decision is likely to be made as Mr and Mrs
Walker are very keen to implement the changes asap.
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the above then pleas let me know.
Kindest Regards
Dave
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